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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

ADOPTION OF IMPACT FEE PROGRAM UPDATE REPORT, INTRODUCTION OF AN 

ORDINANCE AMENDING THE CITY CODE PERTAINING TO CAPITAL FACILITIES 

FEES (CFF) AND PARK IMPACT FEES, AND REPEALING THE SOUTHWEST AREA 

DEVELOPMENT IMPACT FEES (SWADIF) AND SOUTHEAST AREA 

DEVELOPMENT IMPACT FEES (SEADIF), ADOPTION OF REVISED CFF AND PARK 

FEES, AND ADOPTION OF REVISED COUNCIL POLICY FOR CFF 

CREDIT/REIMBURSEMENT 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday May 22, 2018, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 

Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public 

comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on 1) the adoption of the 

Impact Fee Program Update Report, 2) introduction of an ordinance amending City Code 

Sections pertaining to the Capital Facilities Fee (CFF) (Chapter 21-04) and Park Impact Fee 

(Chapter 19-70), and the repeal of the Southwest Area Development Impact Fee (SWADIF), 

Southeast Area Development Impact Fee (SEADIF), 3) the adoption of the revised CFF and 

Park Fees, and 4) the adoption of a revised Council policy for CFF credit/reimbursement. 

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Serena Lienau, Planning & Economic 

Development, City of Santa Rosa, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, 

telephone (707) 543-3457 or email slienau@srcity.org.   

 

Daisy Gomez, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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